Tportor Nofice

NOTICE TO RATEPAYERS RECEIVING EPTC
(Education Property Tax Credit — also known as homeowner’s rebate)

The RM of Stuartburn will be mailing out the 2019 property tax bills within the next week. We wanted to give a
heads up to the ratepayers receiving EPTC that the Provincial Government made changes to the program
effective for 2019 tax year. The (EPTC) credit will ONLY apply to your school taxes with a maximum possible
credit of $700.00 and will no longer be taken off the municipal portion of your taxes.

If you have questions regarding the EPTC, please call the Manitoba Tax Assistance Office at 204-948-2115, or toll
free at 1-800-782-0771, or e-mail TAO@gov.mb.ca.
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